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July 5, 2006

Dr. David McCloy

OSWS Regional Soils Specialist
130 Williams Road

Southern Pines, N.C. 28387

Dr. McCloy,

As part of the review process for the On-Site Wastewater Program, on June 19 2006,

I reviewed a permit that Heath Cain had written for lot 182 in Yorkshire Plantation.
Upon reviewing the permit, the associated field notes, and the lot itself, I found major
discrepancies in comparison with my own findings—including profile descriptions,
system layout, and inaccurate documentation. After consultation with Oliver Tolksdorf
(Hamnett County Soil Scientist), Graham Byrd (Environmental Health Supervisor), and
you, I recommend a formal review of Mr. Cain’s OSWS authorization.

Sincerely,
Bryan McSwain, R.S.
Harnett County Environmental Health

On-Site Wastewater Program Specialist

cc: Andy Adams
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